commentletters

LATE COMMENT

From: Sandra Waters <sandra@waterscentral.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 8:17 AM

To: commentletters

Subject: Water use restrictions



Dear Sirs,

I am writing to protest the proposed mandatory 36% water usage cut in the city of Rolling Hills. Most of the landscaping in our yard consists of "drought tolerant" plantings watered by a drip system once a month. It is unfair that we will have to turn off this water completely to achieve the required 36% reduction in usage. Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely Sandra Waters